
SABDEN PARISH COUNCIL 
www.sabdenparish.org.uk 

Clerk: Mrs A M Whitwell Email: clerk@sabdenparish.org.uk Tel. No. 01282 779376 
THE NEXT MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCILWILL BE HELD ON 

TUESDAY 5th APRIL at 7 pm 
at The Pendle Room, ST Nicholas Church, Wesley St. 

A G E N D A 
(also available at www.sabdenparish.org.uk) 

 
1. To receive Apologies for Absence  
2. Declarations of Members Interest of items on the Agenda  
3. Public Participation  
4.To approve Minutes of meeting held 1st March 2022  
5. To approve accounts for payment  
6. Planning Applications-  
Application 3/2022/0185 Demolition of existing rear conservatory and construction of single storey 
extensions to front, side and rear, alterations to front garden at 7 Timbrells Avenue  
6b. Updates on previous Applications – None  
7. Highway Safety Issues – Report from Highways conference 19th March  
8. Heritage project ‘Calico & Clogs’ -update, press release, launch, distribution of leaflets  
9. Sabden Platinum Jubilee Celebrations –  
a) to consider contribution to Sabden Collective  
b) to consider parish council involvement and mementos  
c) to consider woring for Jubilee tree plaque  
10. To consider the response from LCC regarding the request for measures to improve access/egress 
from Littlemoor House car park  
11. To consider new notice board and seat for junction of Stubbins Lane  
12. To receive update on improvements to Watt Street Bus Shelter area  
13. To consider environmental improvements –  
Planting a Fern bed in the corner of river walk just off Watt Street  
Community Vegetable patch/Tubs  
14. To consider attendance at the special county platinum jubilee service at Blackburn Cathedral on 
29th May at 4pm  
14. To consider draft LCC SPID policy and procedure  
15.For Information Only  
Playground Report  
Borough Councillor Report  
Monthly update from PCSO Sian coffey  
Lengthsman update  
16. Date & Time of next meeting- Tuesday 3rd May 2022 preceded by the Annual parish meeting and 
to include the parish council AGM at 7pm. 
 
A M Whitwell 
Clerk to Council 
28th March 2022 
 
MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC & PRESS ARE ALL WELCOME TO JOIN 
THE MEETING. PLEASE CONTACT THE CLERK PRIOR TO 
ATTENDANCE. 
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